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amount not to exceed $800,000 for the project, with the provision that the Mayor will ask 
the City Council to assist with infrastructure improvements. 

6. Miscellaneous Items. Steve Brown advised the Board that he had received a notice from the
City of Pocatello Code Enforcement Division regarding the undeveloped property on South
Garfield Ave. and W. Clark St., formerly known as the Koseris property. He then proposed to
the Board that the property be deeded to the School District, with the provision that the School
District would spend approximately $30,000 to bring the property up to code. Prior dealings
with the School District regarding the property were discussed. The property was purchased by
PDA for $115,000, and the City expended approximately $18,000 on demolition on the property.
T. Brower and R. Stallings suggested exploring other options for the property before making a
decision to deed it to the School District. No further action was taken on the matter at this time.

7. Executive session: At 12:55 p.m. it was MSC (R. Chase, T. Brower) to adjourn into
executive session (pursuant to LC. 67-2345)(I)(e) to discuss preliminary negotiations involving
matters of trade or commerce in which the PDA is in competition with governing bodies in other
states.

Regular meeting reconvened at 1:13 p.m. 

8. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:14 p.m.


